
  

 

      

Welcome to the new Canada Life 

Your financial, physical and mental well-being has always been at the core of what drives us. That’s 

the reason why our family of companies, Great-West Life, London Life and Canada Life, will be 

coming together under one brand – Canada Life. 

Every year, we help nearly 9 million Canadians with 60 million health and dental claims, thousands of 

life and disability claims, and hundreds of thousands of retirement account deposits and transactions. 

A change to a new brand – Canada Life – will not change that.   

There’s nothing you need to do  

All your accounts, policies, investment selections and contacts stay the same. For over a century, 
Great-West Life has kept our promises and delivered quality service.  
 
If you have group benefits with us, continue to use your benefits card, submit claims and receive 
payments the same way you do today.  
 
If you have a group retirement, savings and income plan with us, your investments, employer 
contributions and income payments won’t change. 

How the change will happen 

In 2019, you’ll hear about the name change in the media, regular communications from us and your 
employer. But you won’t see any actual changes yet. 
 
In 2020, you’ll see materials with the new Canada Life name. This change to a new name is a big one 

and will take a few years to complete.  

We’re taking a phased, deliberate approach that will introduce changes gradually. You’ll likely 

continue to see materials with the Great-West Life brand for a while. If something changes for you – 

like a new website – you’ll know ahead of time. 

Where you can learn more 

If you’d like to learn more about the new Canada Life, visit greatwestlife.com/welcome or follow us. 

Thank you for your trust in us. We look forward to continuing to serve you.  

    

 

 

http://www.greatwestlife.com/canadalife
https://www.facebook.com/GreatWestLife/

